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Surviving and Thriving Through the Pandemic 

The children at Mama Paulita are thriving.   As we 

have mentioned previously, the children have been able to 

attend school non-stop since March 2020 because their 

school is on their property.   Your donations to Caring Action 

over the years have helped Mama Paulita to build their on-

campus school.  To the left, you see a photo of some of the 

children diligently working on homework.  And below, 

attending class.    
 

The Caring Action Board of Directors has not 

been able to visit the Homes we support in Mexico 

since before the pandemic started, and so do not have 

many new photos to share with you.    We have 

received a few photos  via email and are sharing those. 



When you shop at  
AmazonSmile, Amazon donates 

0.5%  
of the purchase price to  

Caring Action For Children Inc.    
Bookmark the link  

smile.caringaction.org  

Caring ACTION  
for Children, Inc. 

A non-profit interdenominational 

organization dedicated to helping 

Mexican Christians care for the under-

privileged children in their country 

Tax Deductible Contributions  

can be made online by using this QR 

code or by going to   

www.caringaction.org/donate  

OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION 

• To respond to the needs of children in 
Mexico by providing food, housing, 
clothing, an education, and spiritual 
guidance. 

• To assist concerned Mexicans in taking 
full responsibility for property and 
operations of the Children’s Homes. 

Our Federal Tax Registration  

Number is 95 6155992 

We received word that the Shelter in Monterrey is doing well.  Their 
name has changed to Casa Hogar AETS  (Asociacion de Enfermeras y  
Trabajadoras Sociales AC)   Their Director, Guillermo Roldan, reports 
that they are getting ready to welcome a family of 5 children who are 
currently being housed by the government protection center.    

New Name for the Shelter  

in Monterrey— 

Asociacion de Enfermeras y  

Trabajadoras Sociales AC 

www.caringaction.org 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity through the 

years. It is because of your donations that Caring Action has been 

able to continue our mission to help God’s children in Mexico.  We 

have made the difficult decision to transition to online donations on-

ly through PayPal.  You can do this by using the QR code on the left, 

or by going directly to donate.caringaction.org.  After March 1, 

2022, we will no longer accept check donations.   For more infor-

mation,  you can always visit our main website at 

www.caringaction.org.   
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